REPORT OF THE DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT TEAM LEADER
ON APPEALS

The following appeals have been lodged with the Authority and the current position
of each is as follows:-

NP/20/0614/FUL 6 affordable houses in association with 6 woodworking
workshops, a community facility and a timber processing and
drying facility — Pantmaenog Forest, Rosebush

Type Hearing

Current Position A Hearing was held on 215t June 2022 and the Inspectors
decision is awaited.

NP/22/0007/FUL Proposed garage adjacent to driveway — Queen Victoria House,
The Mews, Heywood Lane, Tenby SA70 8BN

Type Written Reps

Current Position The initial documentation has been forwarded to the Inspector.
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